
F

aONLY

Ii

1mm
■■ .. . yn H

s'ilia
m ûV

*>.
■z

I
mi■■

N£5 I: n■ ".

^8 Ou»|:g^Sv*:Sl

a ir j
ü.

• :l ïtiMli llillHele • :

i i1 Ià à

N If » •Killi i

m

SOMETHIN' TO HI GH ABOL I
IT571VTC ar.?1If!

d

“The Funniest 
Guy On The

’A

‘CïjBimÊ,
!lil:h Til j|7?ill»ill

FFSiFF:-

ü
J

J

'

«

J§^J Dalhousie Student Union

S
♦ GRAD PH0T05: January 22-26 and Feb. 20-23 at the SUB. Book ap­

pointments at the Information Centre.

♦ it's not too late to register for WEN-DO WOMEN'S SELF-DEFENCE
course. 6-week course begins Tuesday, Jan. 23, 7-9:30 p.m., room 224-226, 
SUB. To preregister, bring $25 and student ID to Boom 222, SUB. For 
more info, call 422-4240.

♦ CULTURAL DIVERSITY FESTIVAL PLANNING MEETING: January/17, 
4 p.m., Room 310, SUB. For more info, call Lilli at 494-1276 or email 
DSUVP@dal.ca. All cultural societies are encouraged to participate.

♦ GRADUATION WEEK PLANNING MEETING, January 24, 4 p.m., Room 
310, SUB. For more info, call Lilli at 494-1276 or email DSUVP@daI.ca. All 
societies (including those planning their own activities) are encouraged to 
send a representative.

♦ Are you concerned about the SMOKING POLICY in the SUB? The new 
smoking policy in the SUB, recently passed by the DSU Council, has been 
met with both criticism and support. Where some are anqered and bitter by 
the limited smoking areas, others are critical of the fact that the entire 
building has not been designated as non-smoking. In order to determine the 
reeponee of students on the impact of this smoking policy, I would like to 
get feedback (both positive and negative) from you, your societies, and your 
society's members. Please write to Lilli Ju, c/o DSU Office, SUB, or email to 
DSUVP@dal.ca.

♦ CAMPUS SECURITY PLAN: A committee has been struck consisting of 
representatives of the student body, Physical Plant, and the Security De­
partment, with the purpose of evaluating Dalhousie's campus security. The 
committee's mandate is to address specific areas of the campus where se­
curity needs to be improved — through increased lighting, placement of 
emergency phones, a "code blue" security system, andlor promotion of secu­
rity issues. We would like to hear from your society (and the staff/faculty in 
your area) about security concerns in your area of the campus. Please be 
specific (don't worn/ about being too picky!). Your input is valuable and very 
important to this committee.
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Dalhousie Student Union Contact Information

DSU Council Office
Room 222, 2nd floor, Student Union Building 

6136 University Avenue,
Halifax, Nova Scotia, B3H 4J2

Phone: 494-1106 Fax: 494-5185 _ Email: DSU@dal.ca 
World Wide Web Site: http://ac.dal.ca/~dsu/homepage.html

ALEXANDRA’S
PIZZA ICOMING SOON *VISA1263 QUEEN ST., HALIFAX

425-1900 -1

TO THEFREE DELIVERY starting at noon until closing1 rie-^ ■tni ON FOOD ORDERS OVER $6.00 Not Including Pop & Tax

GRAWÜÜD2 FAMILYDEAL
LARGE
PIZZA

MEDIUM
PIZZAS

- Large Pizza with works 
- Garlic Fingers
with Donair Sauce .

■2 Litres Pop fup to combination of 5 items J
up to combination of 5 items *

$15,79 $14.95$10.75 THIS FRIDAY NIGHT
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He's Funny” 
“And He's Back!”
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